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From: 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 1:14 PM 
To: IRRC ifltr «#> ~-5 W i l l 
Subject: FW: IRRC Website - New Message m i **uf 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us [mailto:ContartForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 1:09 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Colleen 

Last Name: Hroncich 

Company: 

Email: hroncich@gmail.com 

Subject: IRRC Number 2976 

Message: 
As a parent, taxpayer, and concerned citizen I implore you to put the brakes on implementing national education 
standards in PA. When has it ever worked that ceding more control to the federal government improved a 
situation? On the contrary, nearly every state and local government decrys the overabundence of federal 
regulations and mandates and the cost of compliance. The amount of money PA will receive to offset the cost 
will never match the actual costs. Plus the federal government — which really means us ~ is already heading 
towards a financial cliff from the money it is already spending. Equally important, our nation was founded on 
the idea of a limited federal role in our daily lives. The founders purposely left most decisions in the hands of 
the states and the citizens. Pennsylvanians deserve to retain the right to make our own educational decisions. 
Please don't cede those rights away. Sincerely, Colleen Hroncich 


